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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following matter will be heard by the Santa 

Barbara County Board of Supervisors at its regular meeting on Tuesday, May 5, 

2020, at 9:00 a.m., in the Board of Supervisors’ Hearing Room, 105 E. Anapamu, 

4th Floor,  Santa Barbara, CA. 

The Board will consider the Amendment of Santa Barbara County Code, Chapter 23, 

Sections 23-15.4, 23-15.5, 23-15.6, 23-15.7 and 23-15.8, pertaining to speed limit 

changes on Romero Canyon Road and Jameson Lane South in the unincorporated 

Montecito area; Refugio Road in the unincorporated Santa Ynez area; and Clark 

Avenue and Rice Ranch Road in the unincorporated Orcutt area. 
 

Please see the posted agenda, available on Thursday prior to the above referenced 

meeting for a more specific time for this item.  However, the order of the agenda 

may be rearranged or the item may be continued. 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special 

assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the Clerk of the Board 

at (805) 568-2240.  Notification at least 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable 

the Clerk of the Board to make reasonable arrangements. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL CHRIS SNEDDON – 805-568-3064 


